
April, 2024

Indian Echo Caverns

Family Dinners

Indian Echo Caverns is such a cool place to discover the awesomenes of God’s creation! We had a fun time together!

We have o�cially raised enough funds to cover the rest of
the Family Dinners for 2024! Thank you again to everyone

who contributed!

**Dinner Sponsors, look for an email with an update
about the dinner(s) you sponsored!**

 

We believe healing happens around the dinner table!

Put your hand on her back and welcome the Holy Spirit,” Pastor Mark instructed one of the Dream House residents.
He had come to share a word during our Growth Group, but God was moving in a di�erent way. Following the lead of
Pastor Mark, she prayed a simple prayer for healing.

������������������������� exclaimed another girl who had rested her hand on the back as well. The young lady, who
had come that evening with debilitating back pain, looked up and chuckled. She knew something had happened.
Her pain was gone and even now, two weeks later, and the harsh pain is still gone. While we love the testimony of
healing, what makes it extra special is the way it came about. Pastor Mark could have easily reached out his hand and
prayed for healing. But instead he empowered a young lady to pray, because he believes in what God has put inside of
her. He showed the whole group what they can do. And that is a demonstration of our hearts at the Dream House.
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And from there, healing flows.



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

For you
r support!

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below: 

PA Dream House, Inc.
EIN #: 87-1985490

The Dream House
1323 State Street

Harrisburg, Pa 17103

www.padreamhouse.org

All gifts are tax deductible!

Checks can be mailed to:

Dream House Kids :)

Volunteer Spotlight: Dave
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����Thank you so much to all our supporters! We are so very grateful!

Dave signed up as a volunteer to help with Dream House vehicles back in
December. Since then he has helped Anthony complete major repairs and oil
changes on two Dream House vehicles which has saved us and our resident
hundreds of dollars! He has even done a house call with Anthony to the Mother
of one of our Support Program Participants, Tyquail. Her car had been unable to
be started for 3 months! Dave was able to get it started and also diagnose some
other potential problems that need addressed!

Thank you so much to Dave and so many others who have come alongside this
ministry as volunteers!!


